
 
 
 

January 6, 2024 

Sylvia Dawa Dellamula    P.O. Box 133  Poolesville, MD 20837    301-906-8272 
dawa.dellamula@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
To the city council regarding ZTA 23-09 
 
 
I am firmly opposed to the zoning change that would allow more buildings in the 
Ag reserved. 
 
It does not support farming and farmers, and would increase tourist traffic on the 
rural roads. 
 
Please listen to the Montgomery County Alliance, the Sugarloaf Citizens 
Association, Montgomery County farm Bureau, Montgomery Agricultural 
Producers and all citizens that have voiced their opposition. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


